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UPDATE: Statewide Silver Alert canceled for missing Ottawa woman 

 

FRANKLIN COUNTY – The Ottawa Police reported that 74-year-old Linda Duncan was 

located and is now safe. The Statewide Silver Alert is now canceled.  
 

Thanks for your assistance during the alert. 

 

 

Statewide Silver Alert issued for missing Ottawa woman 
 

FRANKLIN COUNTY – The Ottawa Police Department requested the Kansas Bureau of Investigation 

(KBI) issue a statewide Silver Alert for a missing Ottawa woman. The press release they issued is below: 

 

 
Ottawa, Kansas – The Ottawa Police Department is asking for help locating a missing elderly female, Linda 

K. Duncan, from Ottawa, Kansas. Linda is a White, Female, age 74. Linda is 5’02”, 145 pounds, with white 

hair and blue eyes. She may be driving a Red/Maroon, 2007, Kia, Rondo, displaying Kansas License Plate 

040-GSY. The vehicle is registered to an address in Ottawa, Kansas.  

 

The vehicle was last seen traveling near the intersection of Webb and Kellogg Streets in Wichita, Kansas on 

March 7th, 2024, at 4:08 p.m. It is not known why Linda would be traveling in the Wichita area.  

Linda has a medical condition that requires medication. The department has issued a Silver Alert and 

requested local and state-wide media outlets distribute the information contained in this release and the 

photos of Linda and her vehicle. Both the Kansas Attorney General’s Office and Kansas Bureau of 

Investigation have been notified of the Silver Alert.  

 

Linda and the vehicle are entered into NCIC, a nation-wide system, to alert law enforcement about the 

missing vehicle and subject.  

 

The department asks anyone with information to contact Ottawa Police Department at 785-242-1700 (Police 

Dispatch) or immediately call 911. Anyone with tips or information can email the department at 

opdtips@ottawaks.gov. 
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